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Comments: As a citizen of Albuquerque and someone who is grateful for the privilege of living in this beautiful

place; I do not support this proposed project.I stand in support with the people of Sandia Pueblo and all of the

indigenous people in the area. I feel that this roller coaster project would be damaging to the land and to the

indigenous people for whom the land and the mountains are sacred.


